
 

For immediate release 

FirstOntario Credit Union and Heritage Savings and Credit 
Union have merged 

Chatham ON, June 12, 2023 – The merger between FirstOntario Credit Union 
and Heritage Savings and Credit Union is now complete. 

Members of the former Heritage Savings and Credit Union saw their accounts 
successfully transitioned to FirstOntario’s banking system over the weekend. 
 
“We’re excited to welcome Heritage members to FirstOntario,” said Lloyd Smith, 
CEO, FirstOntario Credit Union. “As members of FirstOntario, they now have 
access to all the first-class products and services we offer and we’re happy they 
have joined us.”  
 
The transition weekend included an official grand opening event on June 10 to 
showcase the rebranded Chatham branch, located at 318 Merritt Ave., as the 
newest FirstOntario location. 
 
 
For more information, please contact:  
Stacey Marshall, Manager, Communications and Public Relations  
FirstOntario Credit Union 
905-387-2133  

About FirstOntario Credit Union 
FirstOntario is a full service cooperative financial institution, serving members for more 
than 80 years throughout the Golden Horseshoe, Niagara Region and Southwestern 
regions of Ontario. With $5.8 billion in assets under management, FirstOntario is one of 
Canada’s largest credit unions. Everyone is welcome to be part of FirstOntario for 
financial services including daily transactions, mortgages, lines of credit, loans and 
investments. FirstOntario profits are invested into the communities we serve through 
support for entrepreneurs, competitive rates and charitable pursuits including our award-
winning student nutrition program. Learn more about us today at FirstOntario.com.  


